

The Center for Early Success wants to ensure our community is a place where families can thrive.

We need to hear from families like you, so your wants and needs can shape our work.

Scan the QR Code to the right to share your family's priorities in a short survey (7 questions, approx.
5 minutes).



A regional Family Council will be selected from interested survey respondents. The Family Council will meet quarterly and members will be compensated for their participation.

For more information about how you can be involved in this critical work, please contact **Kushana Galloway** at 434.797.8887 or kgalloway@centerforearlysuccess.org.

